GEORGE BLISS JONES ; CHAS. A. POELLNITZ, Jr.

JONES & POELLNITZ
ATTORNEYS AT LAW
First National Bank Building
FLORENCE - ALABAMA

November:2, 1936

Hon. Harry Walker,
Athens, Alabama

Dear Mr. Walker:

I have heard with pleasure about your
improved physical condition. I hope that you are
rapidly regaining your strength and will soon be
entirely well.

I hear from a rather direct source
that the date for the Special Session of the lLegislature
has been set for November 17th. Annie Harlan, who as
you know worked in the House before, has been to see
me again about getting another position as one of the
Clerks. She did her work well and was a real asset,

I thought ,to the personnel of the Clerks of the House
at the last session and she enjoyed it so much and took
such an interest in it that I hope very much that she
can get another appointment. I appreciate the many
favors that you have done for me in the past and on
this account hesitate to ask you for anything else,

but Miss Harlan's many friends here in town will
certainly appreciate anything that you can do for her.

With kindest personal regards and
assuring you that I hope you are feeling better every

day, I remain,
Cordially, fa

GBJ :ef




